



February 14, 2017

Bill Waller City Administrator City of La Crescent 315 Main Street La Crescent, MN 55947

RE: Transportation Alternatives Program Application for 2021 Funding

Dear Mr. Waller,

The District 6 Area Transportation Partnership (ATP-6) would like to congratulate you on its selection of *Wagon Wheel Trail Phase 3* as part of the 2021 Transportation Alternatives Program solicitation and application review process.

Enclosed is a list of the projects that were selected and the amount of awarded funding. Your project was awarded full funding. The ATP-6 attempts to use all available TAP funds to fund the highest ranking projects.

Your project will be programmed into the 2018-2021 State Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) which includes the state's next four-years of planned transportation projects. Please work with the MnDOT District 6 State Aid Office during the development of your project. You may contact Fausto Cabral, State Aid, at 507-286-7620 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Greg Paulson

Area Transportation Partnership Chair

District 6 Assistant District Engineer - Program Delivery

Enclosure:

List of Projects

cc:

ATP-6

Jeff Vlaminck

Fausto Cabral

Ronda Allis

Andrew Andrusko

An equal opportunity employer